
 

 

 

 

13 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: GCSE Drama trip to The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time 
 
I would like to remind you about the forthcoming trip to see The Curious Incident of the 
Dog in the Night-Time on Thursday 16 December, departing at 17:00. 
 
We will take a return coach trip to Wembley Troubadour Theatre.  Students must meet 
in the south car park at 17.00 ready to board the coach. Students are not required to 
wear school uniform but must be dressed appropriately for the theatre and weather. 
 
There may be times during the trip when students are given free time. They should not 
go off on their own but should remain in small groups at all times.  The itinerary is as 
follows: 
 

• Meet at St Martin’s School south car park at 5pm 

• Travel to Wembley Troubadour theatre via coach 

• Watch The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time at 7pm  

• Return via coach after the performance, at approximately 10pm 
 
I will be leading the trip accompanied by four colleagues.  Unfortunately, should your 
child now not be able attend, the money cannot be refunded.  
 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school on 
01277 238305 or email lwilkinson@st-martins.essex.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Wilkinson 
Head of Drama & Deputy Head Performing Arts Faculty 
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